
Good Evening SFES Families, 

As we close out another school year, I want to take a moment to thank you for your partnership, 
encouragement, and continued support. Your involvement plays a vital role in the success of our 
students and school community, and we are truly grateful. 

This year has been filled with learning, growth, and meaningful moments, and it wouldn’t have 
been possible without your support at every step. From helping with homework and volunteering 
at events to cheering on your children during school performances and celebrations, your 
presence made a difference. 

On behalf of our entire staff, thank you for trusting us with your child’s education. We are proud 
of all they have accomplished and look forward to seeing how they continue to grow. 

Wishing you and your family a safe, relaxing, and joy-filled summer. We look forward to 
welcoming everyone back in the fall, refreshed and ready for a new year of learning. 

Lost and Found 

Lost and Found will be cleared out on Wednesday, June 18. If you have a missing item that 
might be in the lost and found, please check before Wednesday.  

Online Kindergarten Enrollment Now Open! 

Do you, a neighbor, or a friend have a child who will be 5 years old by September 1? MCPS 
kindergarten online enrollment is now open! Early enrollment helps us plan for the upcoming 
school year, so please register as soon as possible. Click the link below for step-by-step 
instructions. Simply create a ParentVUE account (or log in if you already have an MCPS student 
enrolled) and upload the required documents. Thank you for enrolling early. We appreciate your 
support! 

● https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/info/enroll/kindergarten/ 
 

6th Grade Summer Parent and Student Academy for Hallie Wells MS 
● Register Now,  2025 Summer Academy Sign Up Flyer .pdf
● This is for incoming 6th-grade parents,caregivers, and students! 
● June 24th 9:00 AM-11:30 AM or July 29th 12:00 PM-2:30 PM 
● Think of our academy as an orientation to all things middle school! 
● The mission of the Summer Academy is to bridge the gap between elementary and 

middle school by providing resources, support, and information. 
 

Key Dates:  
● 06/16- Early Release at 12:55 
● 06/17- Early Release at 12:55 and Last Day of School  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BFoiwgVBjf1rDHOHxPD1wy3mmNMNR1mI/view?usp=sharing
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Finfo%2Fenroll%2Fkindergarten%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C9703606737ef4a59462b08dd44971074%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638742137774557640%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BM0LfY0oqHwJ8e7aZrFwe602IbUqAK3tmDHZQJ%2FkCHE%3D&reserved=0


With Gratitude, 

Mrs. Fortune  

 


